2000 Wilco Building
Midiand, Texas 79701
Telephone (915) 683-6366

Belco Petroleum Corporation

e
October 18, 1973

United States Geological Survey
Post Office Box 1157
Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

On October 3, 1973, a hearing was held by th: 0il Conservation
Commission to consider the application of Belco Petrol:um Corporation to
form a non-standard gas proration unit and drill a wel. on this unit at an
unorthodox location of 660' FSL & 1300' FEL, Section 3), T-20-S, R-33-E,
Lea County, New Mexico. A copy of this application is attached for your
information.

Due to our not having received the action of the 0il Conservation
Commission on this matter at this time, Belco Petroleun Corporation is sub-
mitting the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission Fora C-102 without the
acreage dedicated to the subject well outlined as woull be normal. Upon
receiving the action taken by the 0il Conservation Comnission on the non-
standard unit, we plan to resubmit the form C-102 prop:rly completed.

Attached for record are the receipts for the letters sent by regis-
tered mail to the potash lessees located within one mile of the proposed loca-
tion informing them of our intention to drill.

In addition to the above are attached the nor~mal forms required with
nine copies. Should you need any additional informatis>n, please advise.

Very truly yours,

BELCO PETROLEUM C)IRPORATION

e
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Glenn Cope
District Engineer
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Attachments



